
 

   

 

Seghill First School 

Main Street North, Seghill 

Northumberland, NE23 7SB 

Tel: 0191 237 0419 Fax: 0191 237 3518 

admin@seghill.northumberland.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Miss T Chappell 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
16 May 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
Reminder about whole school visit to Northumberlandia on Monday 20 May 
 
We have organised a visit to Northumberlandia for all children on Monday 20 May which will be the 
launch event for our art topic week.  Following the visit to Northumberlandia, children will work 
individually and as a whole class on a number of art projects inspired by the landscape sculpture “Lady 
of the North”.  The week will culminate with the children’s work being showcased in an art gallery.  The 
art gallery will be open on Friday 24 May from 2:15pm as part of our celebration assembly.  Parents 
and carers are encouraged to attend celebration assembly to look at their child’s work in the gallery and 
find out about what the children have been learning during art week.   
 
Timings 
The visit will take place on the morning of Monday 20 May.  We will leave school after registration at 
around 9:30am.  Children should be at school by 8:45am as normal.  We will be back at school by 
lunchtime.  There are no changes to the arrangements at either the beginning or end of the day or at 
lunchtime. Children in orange class can be collected from the classroom at 11:45am as normal.  Children 
cannot be taken home directly from the coach.  It would help immensely if orange class parents would 
wait by the classroom door and not on Barrass Avenue where the bus stops. 
 
Cost 
We are paying for the cost of the coaches using fundraising money so there is no cost to parents/carers 
for this visit. 
 
What do the children wear 
Children should wear their school jumper and a warm and waterproof coat on their top half with 
joggers, leggings or trousers and trainers or sturdy shoes on the bottom half.  Please don’t wear school 
skirts, trousers or school shoes.  Clothes need to be suitable for being outdoors and walking on paths 
and hills. 
 
Adult helpers 
Your child’s class teacher will let you know if we need your help on the visit. 
 
Next steps 
If you have not done so already, please complete and return the reply slip by tomorrow.  Your child 
cannot go to Northumberlandia unless we have a signed permission slip by the end of tomorrow. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss Chappell 
Headteacher 
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